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My name is Adam Jaschek, and I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for 

the development of a professional baseball stadium in Portland, Oregon. As a 

resident of Portland and a passionate supporter of our local sports community, I 

believe a new stadium in Portland would be a transformative investment in our state’s 

economy, culture, and community development. 

 

A baseball stadium in Portland would bring significant economic benefits, including 

job creation, increased tourism, and revenue growth for local businesses. The 

construction and operation of such a facility would generate employment 

opportunities across multiple sectors, from hospitality and retail to transportation and 

construction. Additionally, a stadium would serve as a year-round venue for concerts, 

events, and other sporting activities, further boosting the city’s economy and 

solidifying Portland as a premier destination for entertainment and sports. 

 

Beyond the financial impact, a baseball stadium would enhance community pride and 

provide a gathering place for families, friends, and fans of all ages. It would inspire 

the next generation of athletes, promote youth engagement in sports, and foster a 

sense of unity among residents. Baseball has a unique ability to bring people 

together, and a stadium would become a landmark where memories are made and 

traditions are built. 

 

Furthermore, investing in a baseball stadium aligns with Portland’s commitment to 

sustainable development. With innovative design and environmentally responsible 

construction, the facility could serve as a model for modern, eco-friendly sports 

venues. By incorporating public transportation access and green building initiatives, 

we can create a stadium that reflects Portland’s values while minimizing 

environmental impact. 

 

I urge this committee to support and advance efforts to bring a professional baseball 

stadium to Portland. The positive impact on our economy, culture, and community 

well-being is undeniable, and I am confident that such a project will benefit our city 

and state for generations to come. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I appreciate your leadership and 

dedication to fostering economic and cultural growth in Portland and across Oregon. 


